
Friends of Rossignol 

Secretary to the Herald Rossignol am I, 

At the Autumn Equinox, a small number of you were of such assistance 

or interest to Rossignol that they have requested that I seek you out 

particularly. 

 

In addition to awaiting your competitive love letters with anticipation, I 

should like to speak with you both of the Caucus Forum, and of the next 

steps that we should take in relation to Simargl, the Circle of Zulgan 

Tash and the intransigence they have shown over Summoning the 

Loquacious Birds, the gift to the Empire that Rossignol made so long ago 

and that is now being wasted. 

 

Perhaps before Conclave on the Friday evening of the Solstice whilst I am 

collecting competition entries we can arrange a time to speak privately. I 

anticipate spending significant periods of time in Anvil on Saturday 

afternoon and evening.   

 

I look forward to furthering Rossignol’s agenda 

 

Percival Weaver, Night Mage,  

and one who sees the virtue in the actions of the Eternal Lashonar 


